Melissa Hounsell wins Cash that Cares early bird draw of $2,500
The first draw for the Four Counties Health Services Foundation Cash that Cares Lottery was on August 6 and the lucky winner was Melissa Hounsell a Registered Nurse at Four Counties Health Services.

Debbie Munn, Development Officer for the Four Counties Health Services Foundation presented the cheque to Melissa who was very excited to have won.  Melissa “ hasn’t made any plans for what she will use the money for but says it will come in handy.”
There is still plenty of time to purchase tickets and the next draws for four chances of $100 will be drawn on August 26, September 30, October 28, November 25 and December 23.

All the early bird tickets go back into the draw for the final grand prize draws on Friday December 30 at 2 pm in the front lobby of the hospital for $15,000, $8,000, $5,000, $1,000 and 5 draws for $200 and 5 draws for $100.

Debbie says” this is the first lottery that the foundation has run and that all proceeds support medical equipment for the Four Counties Health Services. There has been a great response from the staff and community in purchasing tickets which are $20 each.” 
“This Lottery is a chance for people to win cash and in turn they are supporting their local hospital” says Debbie.  For further information visit www.cashthatcares.ca
Tickets can be purchased through the Foundation office or by calling 519-693-4441 ext 2501 or ext 2438
